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June 8 : Canadian producers requested review of the CITT's
negative injury determination on imports of plate from the U .S .
under Chapter 19 of the FTA .

June 15 : the CITT released its Statement of Reasons in the hot
rolled case .

June 22 : the DOC announced its final determinations of subsidy
and dumping against imports of flat rolled products from 20
countries, including Canada .

June 29 : Revenue Canada made final determinations of dumping
against imports of cold rolled steel from five countries,
including the United States .

July 7 : Canadian producers requested review of the CITT's
negative injury determination on imports of hot rolled sheet from
the U .S . under Chapter 19 of the FTA .

July 9 : Canadian producers requested review of the DOC's final
determination on imports of flat rolled steel products from
Canada under Chapter 19 of the FTA .

July 27 : the U .S . ITC made final injury determinations with
respect to allegedly dumped and subsidized steel imports from
20 countries .

UPCOMING EVENTS

199 3

July 29 : the CITT will make its injury determination with respect
to cold rolled steel .

August 12 : anti-dumping and countervailing duty orders will go
into effect against U .S . inports of flat rolled steel products
from 20 countries, including Canada .

By November 19, the DOC must make a preliminary determination of
dumping against imports of wire rod from four countries,
including Canada .
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By February 2 (estimate), the DOC must make a final determination
of dumping against imports of wire rod from four countries,
including Canada .

By March 19 (estimate), if the preliminary and final dumping
determinations are affirmative, the ITC must make a final
determination of injury against imports of wire rod from four
countries, including Canada .


